
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

 

Christmas  Lunch  

Wednesday 9th December  

 

Christmas Jumper Day  

Monday 14th December  

 

Christmas Party Day  

Thursday 17th  December  

 

 

Christmas  Break  

21st December - 1st January  

 

February Half-Term  

15th February - 19th February  

 

Easter Break  

2nd April - 16th April  

 

May Day  

Monday 3rd May  

 

May Half-Term  

31st May - 4th June  

 

Inset Day  

Monday 7th June  

 

Last day of term  

Friday  16th July  

 

 

 

27th November 2020 

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

With the increase in the COVID 19 cases in the local 

area, we are asking for your support to discourage 

the use of children’s own hand sanitiser.  

The school has purchased battery operated           

dispensers  for each classroom and main thorough 

fares for the children to use. School sanitisers are                 

accompanied with official  health & safety advice in 

case accidents happen such as contact with eyes or 

mouths.  

We have noticed an increase of children coming to 

school with their own sanitisers which although look 

good do not adhere to our risk assessment.  

Please could we ask you to encourage your children 

to use the school sanitisers to help keep each other 

as safe as possible in this challenging time.  

Many thanks  

 
 

 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars  96.22%     Busy Bees 99.17%   

Terrific Tigers 99.22%       Charming Cheetahs 96.43 

Perfect Panthers 100%            Learning Lions 95.65% 

Super Squirrels 98.03%  Fantastic Foxes 98.14%          

The winners for last week were Perfect Panthers with 100%  - Well done! 

 Last weeks Whole School Attendance was 97.96%  

Our whole school target is 97.5% 

Contact Info  

If you need to contact Miss Dodds at the 

school office please use the email address 

admin@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk or call 

01782 973800. 

Out of school hours Covid email address: 

covid@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

All texts have now been sent out to each 

class for you to order your child’s        

Christmas lunch.  

If you haven't ordered yet, but your child 

would like a meal on this day, please    

contact the school office by Tuesday 1st  

December. 



    

Star of the week 

 Little Ladybirds - Scarlett Green 

 Clever Caterpillars - Thorley  

 Dickerson 

 Busy Bees - Jay-Jay Holley 

 Terrific Tigers - Imogen Hazell 

 Charming Cheetahs - Marcus Owen-

 Cordwell 

 Perfect Panthers - Leighton Moss 

 Learning Lions - Dominic Latham 

 Super Squirrels - Layla-Mae Hughes 

 Wise Owls - Isabelle Shaw 

 Fantastic Foxes - Eva Whalley  
                 

Rainbow Reader 

 Little Ladybirds - Peggy Casewell 

 Clever Caterpillars - Libbie Patterson 

 Busy Bees - Sadie Sproston-Lally 

     Terrific Tigers - Archie Allen 

 Charming Cheetahs - Lucie Lawton  

 Perfect Panthers - Matthew Merrill 

 Learning Lions - Abigail Findlay 

 Super Squirrels - Alexandra Latham 

 Wise Owls - Sophie Wegehaupt  

 Fantastic Foxes - Charlie Lawson 

Phonics Superhero 

 Little Ladybirds - Henry Hawthorne  

 Clever Caterpillars - Max Biddulph 

 Busy Bees - Jasmine Young 

 Terrific Tigers - Millie Carr  

 Charming Cheetahs - Harley 

  Robinson 

 Perfect Panthers - Hetty Dawson  

 Learning Lions - Scarlett Foden 

TT Rock Star 

 Super Squirrels - Georgia Rafferty 

 Wise Owls - Jacob Williams 

 Fantastic Foxes - Anthony Hazell 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden chest in 

Mrs  Butler’s office: 

Maisy Hancock, Mitchell Whalley, Mason Scarratt, Thomas Deaville, 
Eden Spencer  

 

Parent Pay  

In line with our debt policy please ensure balances on ParentPay are 

cleared regularly. If debt exceeds £20.00 you will no longer be eligible 

to use our      facilities until paid e.g. before and after school club.  

Our debt policy can be found on our website: 

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies/ 

Reminders:  

This week we are on ‘Week 1’ of the 

lunch menu. 
 

The theme of this week this week is:  

Advent  

Polite Reminder  

Please avoid parking on double 

yellow lines and blocking     

footpaths in order to keep our 

children safe.  

Eco-Warriors  

 This week, the eco-warriors gave feedback from their 

class discussions.  

We discussed the importance of litter picking and thought 

about how we could use recycled materials in schools.  

Christmas Cards  

Unfortunately, we are asking that the 

children do not send Christmas cards to 

one another this year, we will do plenty 

of festive activities in school so they do 

not miss out!  

Cauliflower Cards  

Your Cauliflower Cards orders are being processed and we will inform 

you via Teachers2Parents, when your orders are in school.  

Thanks!  


